

Sandhurst School

the opportunity to succeed

Owlsmoor Road, Owlsmoor, Sandhurst, Berkshire GU47 0SD

Tel: (01344)775678 Fax: (01344) 771575

Website: www.sandhurst.bracknell-forest.sch.uk

E-mail: contactus@sandhurst.bracknell-forest.sch.uk

18th October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Class of 2019 Hoodies

At the request of Year 11, we are ordering 'Class of 2019 Hoodies' as a memento of their time at Sandhurst. It is not compulsory to purchase a hoodie.

The cost of the hoodie is £20.00, this can be paid online on the school website, www.scopay.com.

You may purchase more than one hoodie if you wish, but all orders have to be sent at the same time. Late orders are not possible.

Please complete this online form https://goo.gl/forms/afjJL5K76XBoGA4q2 to select size and colour.

Sample Hoodies are available from the Food Technology Office. We would recommend trying a hoodie on before you buy to make sure you order the correct size.

Please complete the online form and online payment by **Friday 9th November 2018**, so we can ensure delivery for the spring.

Once they have been issued, Class of 2019 Hoodies may be worn instead of a jumper and blazer, the remainder of school uniform must be worn as normal i.e. shirt and tie, polo shirt in summer term, school trousers/ skirt etc. You will still need your blazer as you need to wear it in the exam hall.

Please can you also sign the tear off form below and return it to me as soon as possible to give permission for your child's name to be shared with the hoodie company and to appear on the final design.

Yours sincerely

LTUDOF

Mrs Tudor Y1 Tutor

Year 11 – Class of 2019 Hoodie permission	
Student name:	Tutor group:
I give permission for my child's name to be shared with the hoodie company and to appear on the final design.	
Signed:	Date:









